
Dear Families,  
It has been an incredibly busy spring term with lots of things going on in school. Trips,      
assemblies, World Book day and lots of growing for our growing project. We have also 
started lots of new curriculum units with all of the children studying new books in English 
and learning in different ways during maths lessons. We have focused on the use of talk in 
lessons and the children have tried out different models for talk including the onion!  

A huge thank to the Friends and the team of volunteers who supported at the Easter Disco 
last week. The DJ had the children up and dancing the whole time and lots of fun was had. 
Thank you for supporting these events when you can – the children had a great time!  

Last week Yellow House were announced as this term’s house cup winners. It was right 
down to the last week and due to the many acts of        
kindness that children in Yellow House were spotted        
carrying out they were victorious! A huge thank you to the 
House Captains who diligently count the house tokens 
every week and keep us all up to date with each house’s 
progress. The children from Yellow House voted and they 
chose a movie afternoon for their reward. It was fantastic 
to see the children coming together to celebrate.  

Thank you to all the families who have responded to acknowledge receipt of your reports. 
Please click on the link in the body of the email and it will take you to the Google form. It 
was lovely for me to hear from the children in the playground on Tuesday how proud they 
were of what they have achieved so far this year. Another thank you for coming to Open 
Classrooms and report response on Wednesday evening. The children are so delighted to 
be able to show off their learning to you.  

Our wonderful Glee Club performed at the Epsom Playhouse music festival on Tuesday and 
Wednesday evening. I was lucky enough to get a ticket for Tuesday evening and Southfield 
Park opened the show in brilliant style. They not only sang and danced beautifully, but they 
also worked so well as a team. Thanks Glee Club (and Miss Foley, Mrs Florence and Miss 
David) you were fabulous.  
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Wednesday afternoon saw much excitement for Phase 3 as the children were auditioning 
for the summer production. It was a pleasure to see how supportive the children were      
towards one another. Parents of phase 3 children are in for a treat in the summer if the 
standards of the auditions is anything to go by.  

Today we say farewell to Miss Valbuena and wish her luck with her next adventure.  

Wishing you a relaxing Easter break with hope that the weather improves. We look forward 
to seeing all the children back in school on Monday 15th April at the normal start time.  

Lauren Clogg 

Headteacher 

Dates to look out for: 

Date Time Event 

Mon 15.04.24 First day of summer term all children in 

W/C Mon 22.04.24 Inclusion week (no dressing up) 

Fri 26.04.24 9:15am Y4 Assembly 

Fri 03.05.24 9:15am Y1 Assembly 

Mon 06.05.24 Bank Holiday – school closed 

Mon 13.05.24-Fri 
16.05.24 

08:15 SATs breakfast for year 6 children 

Mon 13.05.24-Fri 
16.05.24 

KS2 SATs window 

Fri 17.05.23 KS1 Sports Day (AM) 

Tue 21.05.23 Class Photographs 

Thur 23.05.24 3:30pm Year 5 PGL meeting 

Fri 24.05.24 Normal time Break up for half term 

Half term – 27th May-31st May 

Wed 05.06.24 World Environment Day (wear something green) 

Thur 06.06.24 P.M Open Classrooms (all) 

Fri 07.06.24 KS2 Sports Day (Harriers) 

Mon 10.6.24 Rashford Class Farm visit 

Wed 12.06.24 Kinsella Class Farm Visit 

Fri 14.06.24 9:15am Y3 Assembly 

Mon 17.06.24-Fri 
21.06.24 

All Day L2 Bikeability (Y6) 

Mon 17.06.24-Fri 
21.06.24 

Y5 to Liddington (PGL) Y5 to Liddington (PGL) 
Continued on the next page... 



W/C Mon 24.06.24 Arts Week 

Thur 27.06.24 7:00pm Y3 Sleepover 

Fri 28.06.24 1pm Y3 dismissed 

Mon 01.07.24 15:00-18:30 
16:00-18:00 

Y1-6 Parent Consultations (no clubs in Hall or Music Room) 

Tues 02.07.24 15:00-18:30 
16:00-18:00 

Y1 -6 Parent Consultations (no clubs in Hall or Music Room) 

Mon 08.07.24 09:15am Y2 & Y3 Summer Singalong (Year 2 Parents watch) 

Tue 09.07.24 09:15am Y2 & Y3 Summer Singalong (Year 3 Parents watch) 

Wed 10.07.24 09:15am YR & Y1 Summer Singalong (Year 1 Parents watch) 

Thur 11.07.24 09:15am YR & Y1 Summer Singalong (Year R Parents watch) 

Thur 11.07.24 6:00pm New Reception Parents’ information session 

Fri 12.07.24 INSET day –  school closed to children 

Tue 16.07.24 6:00pm Phase 3 performance 

Wed 17.07.24 Reception reports out to parents 

Wed 17.07.24 6:00pm Phase 3 performance 

Thur 18.07.24 9:00am Reception sports day 

Fri 19.07.24 A.M Move Up morning 

Fri 19.07.24 A.M New Reception Stay and Play session 

Mon 22.07.24 5:00pm-7:00pm Y6 leavers’ party 

Tue 23.07.24 11:30am Year 6 leavers’ assembly (Y6 children dismissed after assembly) 

Tue 23.07.24 1:30pm Break up for summer holidays 

Click on the link to read Family First: 

https://familyfirst.co.uk/magazines/family-first-
issue-2-2024/ 

Well Done! 
Nathan and Arabella both went through to the     
Pentathlon GB National Schools Biathlon Final 
which was held in Bath last weekend, once again 
doing a 25m swim and a 400m run.  

They both performed well and beat their own      
previous times.  

https://familyfirst.co.uk/magazines/family-first-issue-2-2024/
https://familyfirst.co.uk/magazines/family-first-issue-2-2024/


Read All About it…….. Read All About it…… Read All  
Rampaging Reptiles Running Riot (in year 4) 



News from the Friends  
 

 

Easter Disco 

Thank you again to everyone who was 
able to attend the disco, especially our 
parent volunteers. And a massive 
thank you to Miss Clogg for staying 
late to enable the disco to happen, 
even with a migraine!  

 

Bag2School 

We have our next Bag2School collection 
on Thursday 18 April so if you are doing 
a sort out this holiday, please bag up any 
eligible items and bring to school. Your 
child should hopefully have brought 
home a clear bag provided by 
Bag2School, with a flyer. However any 
bag is accepted. 

 

We are hoping to hold a 
pre-loved uniform sale 
after school on 17 April 
(the first Wednesday 
back from the holidays).  

If you have any decent items to donate, please leave them in 
the school office reception area ahead of the sale.  

All items are £1, apart from white items which are 50p.  

 

Summer Fair 

A reminder that the Summer Fair is 
on Saturday 15 June. We really 
hope you and your family will be 
able to join us for a fun day, in the 
sunshine (hopefully).  

We have booked an external company who will be bringing 
something new and different to the fair this year! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Registered charity number 

1110233 
 

friends@southfield-
park.surrey.sch.uk 

Find us on Facebook 

Friends of Southfield Park Prima-
ry | Facebook 

Follow us on Twitter 

@FoSPPEpsom 

We are on Instagram 

Friends of Southfield Park 
(@fosppepsom) 

 

Support Us 

Don't forget to support us when 
shopping online 

Friends of Southfield Park Fund-
raising | Easyfundraising 

Support 'Southfield Park Primary 
School' - TheGivingMachine 

 

Enter our lottery 

Your School Lottery 

 

Name your child’s belongings 

Buy your name labels and 

stickers from 

https://www.easy2name.com/ 
and enter the code 

FR-SOUTHFLDPRK-16 

www.stikins.co.uk 

And use the code 36381 

Stamptastic 

http://bit.ly/STAMPKT198TF 
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Well done to the children who received a SHINE certificate: 

Phone: 01372 743104 (select option 1 for absences and option 2 for the office)                                                                                          
 
E-mail: info@southfield-park.surrey.sch.uk 
Polly Sawyer After school club: 07921 147335 

    SHINE 

Kinsella Emily and Jasper Rashford Annabell and Jaxon 

Tuilagi Elizabeth and 
Yien 

Joshua Esma and Isla 

Federer Eesha and 
Kamarli 

Simmonds Matilda and Poppy-Ifé 

Daley Amy and Shayla Wilmot Jonathan and Zara 

Groves Digby and Emilia Kenny Bella and Leo 

Holland Harley and Penny Peacock Charlie and Nikki 

Hamilton Khushi and Libby Anderson Amelie, Harriet and 
Kayla 

Free online parenting courses 
about   understanding your      
pregnancy, child, teenager and 
relationships are available for 
families living in Surrey. 
 
The courses include top tips 
from childcare, education and 
NHS health experts. 
 
Parents and carers can get free 
lifetime access to the courses 
by using the code 'ACORN' and 
visiting the In our 
place website. 
 

https://inourplace.heiapply.com/online-learning/
https://inourplace.heiapply.com/online-learning/



